
 
 

 

 

                                Vehicle Safety 
 

Who’s behind the wheel? 
 
USPS motor vehicle safety programs ensure postal employees are 
qualified and trained to drive the vehicles they use in their daily 
work. Postal drivers must have valid driver’s licenses and 
acceptable driving records. In addition, postal employees are 
expected to make sure their vehicles are in good operating order. 
Conduct daily inspections according to Notice 76, Expanded 
Vehicle Safety Check. Report any defects using PS Form 4565, 
Vehicle Repair Tag. 

 

USPS motor vehicle safety programs provide clear policies, 
promote safety and ensure vehicles are maintained in a safe 
condition. 

 
And that’s smart safety! 

 
For additional information or guidance, contact your safety office. 


